
Our greatest renewable energy is our members.Our greatest renewable energy is our members.

P R E S I D E N T ’ S P R E S I D E N T ’ S 
M E S S A G EM E S S A G E

As we embrace the 
opportunities and challenges 
of the year, I am excited 
to connect with you 
through our newsletter. 
At CCU, our commitment 
to your financial well-being 
remains unwavering. We are 
dedicated to providing you 
with exceptional service, innovative products, and 
personalized solutions that meet your evolving 
needs. Whether it’s through our competitive rates 
on savings and certificates, flexible loan options, or 
convenient digital banking platforms, we continue 
to prioritize your satisfaction and help you achieve 
your financial goals and dreams.

Engaging and supporting our young members 
is crucial for the growth and future of our credit 
union. CCU supports youth and their education 
through the scholarships we give, our A-Team 
program, with our Lucky the Lion Saver’s program, 
and through a wide range of donations to programs 
and activities at local schools. CCU offers a variety 
of account services designed to help young people 
develop essential financial skills. These services 
include savings and checking accounts and debit 
cards.  

In May, Jim Nick, announced his retirement from 
our board of directors. The board appointed Janel 
Doede to serve in his place.  Many of our members 
will recognize Janel as a former, long-time CCU 
employee who retired in 2022. We welcome Janel 
to the board and look forward to her serving the 
credit union in this new role.

We will be launching an email communication 
platform soon and, if we have your email, sending 
you a member survey.  Your feedback is invaluable 
to us.  Your insights help us shape our services and 
ensure they meet your expectations.  We will also 
soon be announcing a new way to make your loan 
payments at CCU with funds from another financial 
or with a debit or credit card. This is one of the 
most requested services from our members.  We 
heard your feedback and are working to implement 
the payment solution option you requested.

Thank you for your continued trust and loyalty to 
CCU. We thank you for being part of our credit 
union family.  

Lisa Hieronimus, President

J U L Y  2 0 2 4

Angela Schmirler started her 
CCU career at the Weston office 
in 2001 as a Teller. Over the past 
23 years, she has worked in a 
variety of positions within the 
credit union making her uniquely 
qualified for the role of branch 
manager. “It’s great to be back in 
Weston,” she said. “It’s definitely 
been full circle for me and I 
look forward to working with 
members again.” When you’re in the area, stop in and 
welcome Angela back to Weston! 

Weston’s previous office manager, Lynn Thompson, has 
assumed a position at CCU’s Wausau East office as an 
Operations Support Specialist.

Angela SchmirlerAngela Schmirler
N E W  W E S T O N  O F F I C E  M A N A G E R N E W  W E S T O N  O F F I C E  M A N A G E R 

Please join us in congratulating 
Monica Bogen on her 25 years 
of dedicated service to the 
members of Cloverbelt Credit 
Union. 

Monica joined the credit union 
in 1999 as a teller and quickly 
moved into Membership Services 
at the Weston office. After a 
short time as Loan Processor at 
the Wausau East office Monica 
moved to our Wausau West office in 2005 as Loan 
Officer. In 2020 Monica became a Senior Loan Officer, 
taking on mortgage lending before joining our Mortgage 
Center team as a full-time Mortgage Specialist.

Thank you, Monica!  We are grateful for your many years 
of steadfast support and outstanding member service.  
Here’s to you … Happy 25th CCU anniversary!   

Happy 25Happy 25thth

CCU AnniversaryCCU Anniversary
Monica!Monica!



Congratulations Class of 2024 Congratulations Class of 2024 Scholarship WinnersScholarship Winners

For the 25th consecutive year, CCU awarded scholarships to outstanding seniors who are planning to continue 
their education beyond high school. When the CCU scholarship program began, only four awards were granted. 
This year we are pleased to present $500 scholarships to 16 outstanding students. 

Scholarships were awarded based on student’s academic achievement, school and community involvement, work 
experience, education and career goals. Please join us in congratulating this year’s scholarship winners and all 
class of 2024 graduates.

Rebecca ArmstrongRebecca Armstrong
Home Schooled

Jenna HandschkeJenna Handschke
Athens High School

Thomas SchusterThomas Schuster
Home Schooled

Graysen BurgerGraysen Burger
Wausau East High School

David IshamDavid Isham
D.C. Everest High School

Kyle WelshKyle Welsh
D.C. Everest High School

Claire CoushmanClaire Coushman
Wausau East High School

Ava KruegerAva Krueger
Marathon High School

Makayla WirkusMakayla Wirkus
Edgar High School

Isak DankeIsak Danke
D.C. Everest High School

Bridget LemanczykBridget Lemanczyk
Rosholt High School

Megan ZemkeMegan Zemke
D.C. Everest High School

Sydney FalteisekSydney Falteisek
Abbotsford High School

Chase PembleChase Pemble
Mosinee High School

Miles HaaseMiles Haase
D.C. Everest High School

Alexis ScharaAlexis Schara
Edgar High School

5.00%5.00%5.00%apy*

10-month
*Annual Percentage Yield subject to change without notice. Minimum $5,000 deposit.

Penalty may be imposed for early withdrawal. NCUA insured.

Certificate SpecialCertificate Special

ImportantImportant
NoticeNotice

for CCUfor CCU
TravelersTravelers

If you will be traveling outside of Wisconsin and 
plan to use your CCU debit card, please remember 
to stop in or call any CCU office so we can activate 
your card for use while you’re away. You can also 
send a secure message through home banking 
letting us know of your travel plans. We’ll need to 
know the dates you‘ll be traveling and where you 
are traveling to.



CongratulationsCongratulations
May Saver’s May Saver’s 

SweepstakesSweepstakes
Winners!Winners!

Carolyn B.Carolyn B. was a lucky $100 Saver’s Sweepstakes winner in the statewide 
drawing. Nikki K.Nikki K. was the $100 winner in the CCU member-only drawing.

Saver’s Sweepstakes is a prize-linked savings account that helps you save 
money and gets you entered to win cash prizes through monthly, quarterly 
and yearly drawings. For each $25 you deposit, you get one entry into 
each drawing (up to a maximum of 6 entries per month). In addition to a 
chance to win, members establish good savings habits and watch their 
money grow.

For more information, visit our website, give us a call or stop in to open your 
account. You could be the next winner!

Information on Proper Coin PreparationInformation on Proper Coin Preparation
••	 Coin must be clean and free of foreign objects. Wet, sticky or 

extremely dirty coin will not run through the machine. 

••	 No glass containers. Ziploc bags are best to bring in your coin.

••	 Coin is only accepted in the lobbies Monday thru Thursday   
8:30a.m.-4:30p.m. and Friday 8:30a.m.-5:00p.m.

••	 Coin IS NOT accepted in the drive-up. 

      Thank you for your cooperation.      Thank you for your cooperation.

No Cookie Cutter Mortgages!No Cookie Cutter Mortgages!
Where you f inance your mortgage does make a di f ference.Where you f inance your mortgage does make a di f ference.

There’s a lot more to getting the mortgage that’s best for you than just
filling out an application online. There are many aspects to consider when financing your home.

The terms and costs associated with a mortgage can vary greatly from lender to lender. 
With decades of experience, the CCU Mortgage Specialists know that every home buyer’s 

situation is unique.  We are local lenders lending local money, taking the time to 
personally work with you to help make sure your mortgage is the perfect fit for you.

Let’s Talk!  Give us a call at 715-843-4663Let’s Talk!  Give us a call at 715-843-4663

CCU is here to give you the personal service you deserve!CCU is here to give you the personal service you deserve!

JeffJeff KimberlyKimberly MonicaMonica

NMLSNMLS
#456101#456101



Cloverbelt Credit Union is dedicated to making eco-friendly choices to preserve our environment for today and future generations.  
Printed on paper that is Green Seal® certif ied and contains 30% recycled post-consumer fiber.              Printed with soy-based ink. 

F e d e r a l l y  I n s u r e d  b y  N C U A

WAUSAU EAST	 110 McIndoe Street	 715-842-5693

WAUSAU WEST	 625 S. 24th Avenue	 715-842-1309

WESTON	 5906 Business Hwy 51	 715-359-3080

MORTGAGE CENTER	 Inside CCU Headquarters	 715-843-4663 

Like Us on Facebook          Download the CCU appc c u w a u s a u . c o mc c u w a u s a u . c o m

Fill a Backpack Fill a Need 
Help School Aged Children in Marathon County 

As summer begins to wind down, families are already thinking 
about back to school. For many, this opens up new worries; 
How will I pay student fees, purchase new clothes and school 
supplies for each of my children and still keep current with my 
regular bills? There’s just not enough “pay” in the paycheck to 
stretch that far. 

School Supplies Needed: 
• Large, durable, new backpacks 
• Wide-lined notebooks * 
• 2-pocket folders * 
• Colored washable markers (12 count box) 
• Colored pencils (12 count box) 
• Crayons (24 count box) 
• Glue & glue sticks 
• Scissors (blunt or pointed) 
• #2 pencils 
• Highlighters 
• Large pink erasers 
 
*Red, blue, yellow, or green only 

Monetary Donations: 
• Make checks payable to WVC 

(FABFAN) 
• Send checks to  

P.O. Box 1384  
Wausau, WI 54402 

Drop off donations between July 15  
and August 7 at CCU’s locations! 

Questions? Please call United Way of Marathon County, at 715-848-2927. 

Get Involved! 
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We FinanceWe Finance
Getting the Job Done! Getting the Job Done! 

Great Rate FinancingGreat Rate Financing
for Equipment, Tractors, for Equipment, Tractors, 
Attachments and Trai lersAttachments and Trai lers

CCU is proud to be the sponsor of a specialty balloon 
in the shape of a clover at the Taste ‘N Glow Balloon 
Fest. In addition to sponsoring the balloon, we’ll have a 
table set up in the Kids Activity area with fun activities 
like face painting and the opportunity to spin and win 
prizes. We’re excited to be part of this year’s event. 
We hope you can attend and will stop by and see us. 

For more details visit tastenglowfest.comFor more details visit tastenglowfest.com

July 12 & 13July 12 & 13

Please join us in congratulating Jessica Sands, Teller 
Operations Manager, and Kristy Bechtel, Membership 

Services Manager, who recently graduated from 
the Greater Wausau Chamber of Commerce 

Transformational Leadership program.

Congratulations Congratulations 
Jessica and Kristy! Jessica and Kristy! 


